
 

Upcoming dates 

Friday 14th February: 

School closes for half-term break 

Monday 24th February: 

Return to school ‘Spring 2’ 

Swimming timetable begins for all classes – 

see separate letter 

Thursday 6th March: 

World Book Day – information on page two 

Friday 7th March: 

OPAL Stay and Play 

PTA Spring Disco 

Sunday 9th March: 

St Francis Church Parade 

Sunday 9th March: 

St Francis Church Parade 

Monday 10th March: 

Y6 SATs meeting for parents/carers 2.45 – 

3.25pm 

Friday 14th March: 

Y1 Charity Day – Comic Relief 

Thursday 27th March: 

Reception Class’s Mother’s Day Service 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week six of the Spring Term: 

This week in worship we have been thinking about how we 
encourage other people to reach our goals.  We learned 
about the disciple Barnabas, who was one of the very 
earliest followers of Jesus and a leader of the early church. 
His real name was Joseph and he was given his new name 
of Barnabas by those who knew him well; it means ‘son of 
encouragement’. He encouraged Paul to continue his 
ministry in the face of immense challenges, which led to the 
rise of Christianity across Europe and the Middle East. 

We thought about how we could encourage our friends and 
family when they had challenges to face too. 

Reverend Bryn came into school on Wednesday to lead our 
worship.  He told us all about Psalm 23, ‘The Lord is my 
Shepherd’.  We learned that there are 150 psalms, or songs, 
in the Bible, and these can support us in different ways when 
we need to ask for help, for courage, for forgiveness or to 
give thanks. 

Our international greeting this week has been ‘Bonjour tout 
le monde’ – in keeping with our Modern Foreign Language 
teaching of French, to our KS2 children. 

Goodbye and Welcome Back! 

It is with sadness that we say goodbye to Miss Parkinson 
today.  She has been an amazing teacher in our Y5 class 
since September and she will be missed by us all.   

Mrs. Farran will be returning to her post as Year 5 teacher 
after half term, following the end of her maternity leave.  
We are excited to see her back!                      Mrs. Foster                                        

                                                                                                                            
Mrs. Foster 

 

 

              

Week ending: 14th February 2025 

Attendance – some reminders 

 

If children are to get the most significant benefit from their 

education in school, they must have good attendance and arrive 

punctually. As children grow and prepare for the following 

stages of education and employment, they need to see good 

attendance and punctuality as essential qualities valued by 

others and employers. Parents/Carers are expected to ensure 

their children attend school every day. Attendance should be as 

close to 100% and not below 96%.  Please also make sure your 

child is in school each day by 8.50am, when the gates close. 
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Y1 Award winner and special 

mention 

 

 

 

Y1 Award winners and special 

mentions 

 

 

 

                   Y2 Award winner 

 

Well done to our award winners and special mentions this week! 

Remember, if your child isn’t on one of these photographs, reassure 

him/her that that doesn’t mean they haven’t been noticed! 

Our staff celebrate achievements – great and small – every day in 

class, whether its through praise, a postcard home, a sticker or a 

thumbs up.   

To link with our value for this half term, the key is to persevere! 

Y3 Award winners and special 
mentions 

Petition 

We have pages and pages of signatures now, to 

petition the council for a school crossing patrol 

and/or zebra crossing.  After the half term break we 

will be sending the petition off, and awaiting a 

response from the council.  If you still want to sign 

our sheet, please do come into the school office. 

Thanks again to Lucy’s grandma for her huge efforts 

with this. 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

To celebrate books and reading, we are inviting 

children to create a book character from a potato 

and bring it into school on Thursday 6th March. 

Perhaps use the half-term break to think about 
and begin the  
design?  
 
 

    Reception Class Award winners 
          and special mentions 

 



  Swimming Sessions 24th February – 14th 
March 

 
Please see separate letter for the timetable for 
each class. 
On their swimming days, children will need to 
bring: 
 

• a towel,  

• a swimming costume (not bikini) or 

swimming shorts,  

• swimming cap (girls and boys) 

• goggles (if needed) 

• sliders/flip flops/crocs 

• dry-robe/oodie/dressing gown etc 

- all in a swimming bag/carrier bag 

 
Our youngest children will be helped to get dry 
and dressed if this is needed, but any practice 
towards this at home would be appreciated. 

 
If you have any concerns or questions 
regarding these arrangements, please do 
speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
 
 
Mrs. Catherine Foster 

 
 
 

  

 

Business Partnerships 

Today we have welcomed three businesses into 

school to work with our Y4, Y5 and Y6 classes. 

Thanks to Fruity Llama, Forbes and Eric Wright for 

working with the children in our three classes: 

teaching them all about the world of work. 

Year 4 particularly enjoyed finding out about AI 

during their visit from Fruity Llama.  They designed 

a range of exotic-looking animals using ChatGPT. 

Year 6 children have been problem-solving and 

building structures to construct even bigger 

structures with visitors from Eric Wright. 

We look forward to working with them again in 

Summer. 

Look out for photos on our Facebook page! 

 

 



FREE Half-term Activities – for the whole family! 

 

 

 


